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A resolution setting Tuesday, November 17, 2015, at approximately 5:30 p.m.,
as the date for a public hearing by the City Council on the proposed billboard regulations, as recommended by
the Planning Commission, and supplemented by a staff alternative for consideration.
[John Harrington, Principal Planner; Peter Huffman, Director,
Planning and Development Services]
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